
Happy Wednesday,  
 
Tulsa Virtual Academy families! 

  
Yesterday, you received an email from me containing the Back to School Week schedule for 
Tulsa Virtual Academy students as well as other resources such as our school supply lists, and 
information about Chromebooks. Please note that if you still need a district-issued Chromebook 
for your student, you will follow your home school’s schedule for Chromebook pickup only. 
Back to School Week schedules for each school are continuously being added to the 
district’s Back to School webpage here. If your home school does not have specific date and 
time information listed for device pickup events, please contact them directly.  
  
Moving forward, you will receive a weekly email from me with updates and helpful information. 
At the same time, you may continue to receive communications from your home school as well. 
Part of being enrolled in the Tulsa Virtual Academy includes maintaining a connection with your 
home school. If you ever have questions about how information you’ve received from your 
home school will affect your Tulsa Virtual Academy student, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to us at virtual@tulsaschools.org.  
  
Lastly, I want to remind you that Tulsa Public Schools is hosting Zoom meetings over the next 
couple of days to help parents and families learn how to access and use our virtual learning 
platforms. You should have already received Zoom meeting details via email, and the meetings 
will also be live-streamed at https://tpstv.viebit.com. I encourage you to take advantage of 
these training sessions, as they will be very helpful! 
 
 

  
 

Enjoy the rest of your week, 
  
Rochelle (Gina) Wilson 

Tulsa Virtual Academy-School Leader 

T: 918-746-TVA1 

wilsoro3@tulsaschools.org 

www.facebook.com/TulsaVirtualAcademy 
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